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Ribbon Cutting at New Crowder Location in Jane, MO 
 

Jane, MO – Crowder College will host a ribbon cutting/grand opening ceremony at their new facility at 194 
College Road,  Jane, MO, Friday, January 10, 2014 at 10:00 a.m.  
 
Crowder officials and donors will be on hand to celebrate the grand opening of the James B. Tatum Hall. Area 
community members are encouraged to come see the new building during this time.  
 
Crowder has been offering classes at various locations throughout McDonald County for several years. This 
new center offers a variety of general education classes as well as the new nursing program that was recently 
housed at the former lumberyard in Pineville. 
 
Classes begin January 13th with enrollment available through the first week of classes. Crowder College has its 
main location in Neosho, but also has facilities in Webb City, Cassville and Nevada. Classes are also offered in 
Carthage, Greenfield, Lamar, Monett and Mt. Vernon. Crowder’s enrollment over the last 8 years has doubled 
with 5,845 students attending classes in the fall 2013 semester. 
 

###  
 
A by-invitiation official dedication ceremony and recognition of service to James B. Tatum will be held on 
Sunday, January 19, at 2:00 p.m. Media is invited to attend both events. 
 
For additional information please feel free to contact my office. 
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